Stalbridge Town Council

The Hub

Stalbridge

Dorset.

30.4.2018

Stalbridge Youth Club

Stalbridge

Dorset

DT10 2PN

Dear Mr Chairman

On behalf of Stalbridge Youth Club I would like to thank the town council for its support over the last year. With its continuing support the club has a provided a safe environment for the young people of Stalbridge to learn new skills and provide them with a range of different activities.

Club membership on Mondays has remained steady since we took over as an independent youth service, bringing in new and regular members. We always give the young people a voice to input what activities they would like us to run on a Monday evening and our 'Stalbridge Has Talent' is always very popular and shows of what great talents our young people have.

From receiving some very kind donations this year we have managed to decorate the club giving it a fresh new look and new furniture as requested by the young people, also we've replaced the old indoor football goals that were unsafe and acquired more sports equipment as we feel these types of activities help with healthy lifestyles and building positive relationships.

The young people of Stalbridge Youth club again thank the town council for its support and hope that it will continue for many years to come.

Yours faithfully Hexander

Mel Alexander

Youth Support Worker in Charge

On Behalf of Stalbridge Youth Club